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WEEKS OF

10/28-

11/8

WHAT IS HAPPENING THIS WEEK?

Red Ribbon celebration Oct 28th  - Nov 1st

Be on the look out for more information coming from PTA.

DLI PARENT NIGHTS AND CLASSROOM VISITS

Will you have a kindergarten student in 2020-2021 school year? 

Are you interested in our Dual Language Immersion Program? 

Please see the attached flyer for mandatory parent meetings

and classroom visits.  Families that already have students in the

program are still required to attend one parent night. Click here

for upcoming dates:  https://bit.ly/2lFW1xr

 

DLI Parent Education Night: https://bit.ly/2BKtvz6

http://harada.cnusd.k12.ca.us/
https://ptcfast.com/schools/Harada_Elementary_School_1
https://bit.ly/2BKtvz6


HARADA HAPPENINGS

HARVEST FESTIVAL

Tickets for our Annual Harvest Festival

will be available before school on

Tuesdays and Thursdays.  There is no cost

for PTA Members.  Not a member yet? 

You can join at the table on Tuesday and

Thursday mornings!

HARADA TEACHER
OF THE YEAR 

Please join us in celebrating

Miss Traci Reid as our 2019-

2020 Teacher of the Year!  Miss

Reid has been a teacher for

over 20 years, 13 of them here

at Harada.  Miss Reid has a

reputation for establishing

great relationships with her

students and they always

remember her long after their

time at our school.  Miss Reid

will be recognized at the

Teacher of the Year Ceremony

on November 7th.  
 

PARENTS ON
POINT

Our FINAL fall night of Parents

on Point is quickly

approaching.  It will be on

Wednesday, November 6 at

6:00pm at Ronald Reagan

Elementary school.  Check out

this video for more

information!
 

http://www.bbyt.es/3R49P
https://spark.adobe.com/video/kit2s2E4qkIe2



